Summer Position in the Fermilab Scientific Computing Division
V0.2 Mar 10th 2016
 
The Fermilab Scientific Computing Division is looking for, and will pay, an energetic graduate student or undergraduate who has worked on experiment software using the art framework and who enjoys coding, writing and communicating. 

The work will include: 

1)Updates to the art workbook to reflect changes since the original version

2) preparatory work for more automated documentation of art features, less ongoing maintenance overhead, through making code comments match format needed by DOxygen or equivalent. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]3) establishing a community blog/slack or other web based area for community contributions to art FAQ, support and more flexible and ongoing communication across experiments of experience and expertise associated with art and the art workbook 

The individual will work with the art workbook, art technical and art user groups to achieve something that is community-managed and supported by the end of the summer. 

If you are interested please contact Ruth Pordes, Deputy Head of the Fermilab Scientific Computing Division, ruth@fnal.gov 
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